Year 2, Spring 2 2024 Newsletter



Welcome to our half-termly newsletter. Here is information about what is happening in Year 2 this half term.

Reminders:

Please ensure that ALL uniform is named.

PE: This half term, PE is on a Wednesday and a Friday. Children should come to school in their full PE kit and wearing suitable footwear. As the weather is still a bit temperamental, please remember your school hoodie as we will try to be outside. Earrings are NOT to be worn on PE days.

Reading books: Reading books will be sent out on a Friday and should be brought into school each day so that we can read with your child in school. Your child will bring home a RWI book at their current phonic level. It is important that your child reads this book several times to build their fluency. They will also bring home a class library book: this book is for you to share and read with your child.

Water bottles: Please make sure your child brings a named water bottle to school every day. The bottle should contain water and not juice please.

Homework: Spellings and homework will be shared every Friday. Spellings should be learnt for a short test the following Friday.

Term dates: Monday 26th February to Thursday 28th March

Class trips: At this moment, no trips are planned.

Special Dates:

World Book Day - 7th March

Shakespeare Week - W/C 18th March

St Joseph Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary – 19th March

Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord – 24th March

The Annunciation of the Lord – 25th March

Maundy Thursday – 28th March

Good Friday - 29th March

Easter Sunday - 31st March

